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Sixth Sunday of Great Lent - Palm Sunday 
The Entry of the Lord into Jerusalem 

 
Today’s bulletin is sponsored by the loving family of Lydia Teslenko on the fifth 

anniversary of her falling asleep in the Lord. 
Memory Eternal – Love Forever 

 
Wednesday, April 24, 2024 - 5:00 PM Liturgy of Pre-Sanctified Gifts - Please fast 
from noon if you plan to receive holy communion. 

Friday April 26, 2024, 10 AM There will be a Panahyda memorial service for Lydia 
Teslenko on the 5th anniversary of her falling asleep in the Lord.  Her family invites 
all to attend.   

Saturday, April 27, 2024 – Lazarus Saturday - Mission Saturday – Visiting Clergy 
from the New England Deanery (Woonsocket, RI, Hartford, CT, New Britain, CT) 
will hear Holy Confession from 9AM to 10AM followed by 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy.  
SUNDAY, April 28, 2024 PALM SUNDAY  



ENTRY OF THE LORD INTO JERUSALEM  
8:00 A.M. TO 9:30 A.M.  Holy Confession  
10:00 A.M. Divine Liturgy of St. John Chrysostom  

Pussy willows will be distributed after the Liturgy. 

COFFEE HOUR TODAY IS HOSTED BY VALENTINA DINGLE AND HALIA 
BANADYGA IN MEMORY OF THEIR MOTHER, LYDIA TESLENKO.  MAY HER 
MEMORY BE ETERNAL.   

 

Artist Nina Litvin 

Paska Sale – Fr. Roman has graciously volunteered to bake Paskas for those wishing to 
purchase them.  All Paskas will be of medium size and cost $20 each.  Paskas will be on 
sale in the hall after the Liturgy. (First come, first served.) 

 



MONDAY, April 29, 2024 HOLY MONDAY  5:00 P.M. – Bridegroom Matins  

TUESDAY, April 30, 2024 HOLY TUESDAY  5:00 P.M. – Bridegroom Matins  

WEDNESDAY, May 1, 2024 HOLY WEDNESDAY   

7:00 P.M. - Sacrament of Holy Unction - Anointing for Physical and Spiritual Health  

THURSDAY, May 2, 2024 HOLY THURSDAY  

9:00 A.M.  Holy Confession   10:00 A.M. Divine Liturgy of Saint Basil the Great – 

Preparation of Holy Gifts for the Sick  

7:00 P.M.  Matins and Reading of the Twelve Gospels  

FRIDAY, May 3, 2024 HOLY FRIDAY   7:00 P.M. Vespers and the Procession of the 

Holy Shroud  

SATURDAY, May 4, 2024  

BLESSING OF PASCHAL BASKETS  5 P.M.  - OUTSIDE THE CHURCH 

The church will be open from 4:30 pm to 6 pm for those wishing to venerate the Holy 

Shroud          

Baskets will be blessed around the church walkway.  If it rains, we will use the hall. 

 

 



SUNDAY, May 5, 2024  

RESURRECTION OF CHRIST - PASCHA OF THE 

LORD  

Services will begin at 7:00 A.M.  

7 A.M.   – Nocturns followed by:  

Procession of Pascha, Paschal Matins, Paschal Divine 

Liturgy and Blessing of Pascal Baskets in the Church 

Hall.  

 

Easter Matins by Mykola Pymonenko, Ukrainian painter (1862-1912) 

 

MONDAY, May 6, 2023 BRIGHT MONDAY  

10:00 A.M. Divine Liturgy 



Thanks are extended to those who attended the fundraiser luncheon for Ukraine last 
Sunday in our church hall and were there for Tania Vitvitsky’s presentation.  She 
spoke about her two-month stay in Ukraine in 2023, during the war.  We especially 
want to thank the members of St. Olha’s Sisterhood who provided the Luncheon.  It 
was a very successful event.  $1,500 was raised to benefit Eleos-Ukraine providing 
shelter for women and children victimized by the war with Russia.  

 

 



 

Artist Anastasia Osmolovska 

We are collecting donations for flowers for Pascha.  Please drop your donations off in the 
office.  Thank you! 
 
We extend our sincere sympathy to our parishioner Irene Maksymjuk on the loss of her 
father Stefan Maksymjuk, who fell asleep in the Lord on April 10, 2024.  He was a 
lifelong member and founder of St. Andrew’s Parish, Silver Springs, Maryland.  May his 
memory be eternal. 
 
Help needed:  After Coffee Hour this Sunday, we must put away all of the chairs and set 
up the hall for the blessing of Paschal Baskets.  Please stay and help!  It will only take a 
short time if we have volunteers. 
 
We need volunteers to carry the Shroud, banners and icons in our good Friday Procession 
on Friday, May 3, 2024 at 7 PM and for the Paschal Procession on Sunday, May 5, 2024 
at 7 AM on Sunday.  Please let Fr. Roman know if you would like to volunteer.  
 
Happy birthday greetings are extended to all those who have birthdays in April: Iryna 
Priester (April 6), Natalia Banadyga (April 12), Valentina Dingle (April 16) Helen Hazard 
(April 19), Michael Muzyka (April 20), and Matthew Tarnavsky (April 30).  May God 
grant them many happy years! 

Check us out on Facebook and/or visit our website – ukrainianorthodox.org  
 
If you would like us to honor you on your birthday, please send the date to Jane Yavarow.  
We would be happy to include you in our birthday greetings.  
  
If you would like to share some good news with us, please send it to Jane Yavarow.   



If you would like to sponsor a bulletin in memory of a loved one, in honor of someone’s 
anniversary or birthday or just to offer good wishes, please send your information to Jane 
Yavarow and make a donation of your choosing to the church. 
 

Please consider hosting a coffee hour! 

 

All - families, men and women, young and old - are welcome to volunteer for Coffee Hour 
once (or more!) during this year.  Sign up with friends and relatives, if you like.  With your 
help, we can hold a Coffee Hour every Sunday and raise much needed funds for the 
church.   

It's simple to do.  Sign up for a particular date in the kitchen.  On your given Sunday, bring 
some baked goods and/or pastries to church.  They can be store bought or homemade.  It's 
your choice.  Also bring a gallon of milk.  The coffee will be made for you.  After church, 
serve the coffee and pastries.  After the Coffee Hour is over, attend to the clean-up.  It's as 
simple as that! 

If you have questions, please call Sandra Kondratiuk, 617-489-2613, or Val Dingle, 603-
969-7990, or speak to someone at church.  This is one small thing everyone can do to get 
involved and help out at St. Andrew's. 

Looking forward to seeing you at Church and at your Coffee Hour! 

Questions or concerns should be directed to Jane Yavarow, Parish President.  
mailto:yavarowjane@gmail.com      CELL 508-397-2779  

Please keep Mrs. Sandra Kondratiuk, Mr. Len Kondratiuk, Mrs. Iryna Priester, 
Archbishop Daniel, Victoria, Alec, Metropolitan Antony, Mrs. Larissa Dijak, Mrs. 
Angelina Grundhoff, Mrs. Marion Musial, Mr. Vasyl Stan, Mr. Gene Moroz, Mrs. Tania 
Hrycenko, Mr. Ralph Annese, and Ms. Sasha Kondratiuk in your prayers. 
 



Happy birthday greetings are extended to all those who have birthdays in May: Dennis 
Levchuk (May 3), Tetyana Lesyuk (May 7), Oleh Kalita (May 13) Helen Muzyka and 
Nadia Annese (May 22), Angie Grundhoff (May 24), Georgi Levchuk (May 27) and 
Alexander Banadyga (May 29).  May God grant them many happy years! 

Applications for the Pavlo Danylenko Scholarship for High School Seniors are now 
available.  If you are a dues paying member of the church and your child is a graduating 
High School senior, active in the church, they may apply.  Please contact Jane Yavarow 
for an application. 
 
THE SISTERHOOD HAS VARENYKY FOR SALE!  TAKE SOME HOME FOR A 
SPECIAL MEAL DURING THE WEEK! 
 

 

We are taking Donations for Humanitarian Aid for Ukraine.  Please drop off your 
donations of support in the church office.  Pray for Ukraine. 

 
 



WE WELCOME ANY AND ALL DONATIONS TO THE CHURCH, 
LARGE OR SMALL.  We are most grateful for your kindness.  Your 
donation is essential to the church.  From your contribution, we pay 
the priest’s salary and health insurance, as well as pay the utilities for 
the church including water, heat, electricity, lawn care and general 
maintenance.  Checks should be made out to:  St. Andrew Ukrainian 
Orthodox Church of Boston  

Please offer your donations during the church collection or send your 
dues and donations to: Mr. Leonid Kondratiuk, Treasurer 
53 Vernon Road, Belmont, MA  02478 

 

 
 



 
 
 



 
 

 



 
The next service will be on the in May on Facebook. 

(Watch for rescheduling due to Holy Thursday on May 2) 
 

  
  
  



  
  

  
 

  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  



  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  



  

  
  

PRAY FOR UKRAINE!  
  


